Transport Workers’ Union of Australia

SA/NT Branch

5 October 2017

ACCC Adelaide Office
GPO Box 922
Adelaide SA 5001

Email: N/A

To whom it concerns

Re: Clarification of Scope and Size of Bargaining Group [A91589]

The Transport Workers Union of Australia (TWU) SA/NT Branch refer to correspondence received by
way of email, from the ACCC, in relation to the Draft Determination concerning A91589.

The TWU confirms that the scope of the determination sought should include drivers, including
haulier drivers, who operate large trucks.

The TWU confirms that the number of affected owner drivers who conduct haulier operations is
approximately 6 drivers.

Please contact Mr Edward Lawrie (TWU SA/NT Branch Assistant Secretary) on 08 8346 4177

or at edward.lawrie@twusant.com.au if you require any further information in relation to
this matter.

Yours Sincerely

»

IR Smith
TWU SA/NT Branch Secretary
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